
00411279
From: Wright, Gary R [Gary.Wright@anheuser-busch.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 12:38 AM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4
Attn: Notice No. 4
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221
Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:
I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5 percent standard for flavored malt
beverages.
Thank you.
Gary Wright
1756 Sawgrass Pte dr
hayes, va   23072


